
  

  

 

February 29, 2024 

 

To:  Lea Jacobson, P.E. 

  District Construction Division 

  Texas Department of Transportation – San Antonio District 

  4615 N.W. Loop 410 

  San Antonio, Texas 78229-0928 

            

Subject:     Bid Award Recommendation Letter  
  CSJ 0915-46-045 Rudeloff Road Phase I      
  Bid No. AF-2024-07   
 
Ms. Jacobson, 

 

Seven (7) Sealed Bids were received on February 6, 2024, for the above referenced 

project. City staff and their consultant verified that contractors who submitted were not 

debarred, non-collusion statements were issued, all addendums were acknowledged, 

and all required forms were submitted and executed. 

 

The City of Seguin concurs with the recommendations presented by BGE, the project 

engineering consultant for the PS&E Documents and recommends award of the 

construction contract to Sterling Delaware Holding Company (Sterling) provided all 

DBE, Federal, and State Requirements are met. 

 

Please contact this office should you have any questions. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Michael Sharp, CFM    Melissa Reynolds, PE, CFM, MPA 

City of Seguin, Project QP  City of Seguin, City Engineer 

 

Cc: file 

Michael Sharp

P, RPIC 


